ASPENWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITES FOR 2011/12 - WE NEED YOUR HELP

Do you want to know about school news and events as they happen? Do you and your
children enjoy many of the activities your children participate in during the school year.

Please consider volunteering and becoming a part of your Aspenwood PAC for the
upcoming 2011-12 school year.

PAC EXECUTIVE (elected positions)

All Executive positions are available and all positions can be shared - please come out
to the June meeting and learn more. We have many parent volunteer positions being
vacated this year as parents with graduating children leave Aspenwood so we’re looking
for some new volunteers to come forward to help out.

PAC Elections will take place during the June 7, 2011 PAC meeting - the final meeting
of the current school year. Consider signing up on the nomination sheets in the front
foyer. If you have any questions, please e-mail 071-pac@sd43.bc.ca.

PARENT VOLUNTEERS (non-elected positions)

In addition to the PAC Executive, there are numerous other opportunities to volunteer in
the school in non-elected positions.

The PAC Newsletter needs a new editor for 2011/12 so if you like getting this and you
want it to continue, please volunteer. This is a great job that you can do from home at a
time that suits you.

We also need volunteers to come forward to help coordinate the Entertainment Book,
Milk Program and Pizza Program fundraisers due to the loss of parent volunteers
leaving Aspenwood this year.

These programs raise thousands of dollars for our school each year and without them
we won’t have the money to fund all the programs, activities and items for the school
that we do now.

Please contact 071-pac@sd43.bc.ca attention Jennifer Yolland if you need more
information on any of these or if you're interested in volunteering.



